
Welcome to Your Monthly Update! 

Dear Subscribers, 

We hope this newsletter finds you in great spirits! Here are the exciting happenings from our 

community this month: 

Upcoming Events 

• Community Picnic: Join us on June 15th at Riverside Park for a day of fun, food, and 

festivities! 

• Art Workshop: Unleash your creativity on June 22nd. RSVP to secure your spot. 

Spotlight Article 

This month, we're highlighting the amazing journey of local artist Sarah Lee, who's making 

waves in the art scene. Read more about her inspiring story here. 

Tips and Tricks 

Summer is approaching! Check out our top 5 tips to stay cool and enjoy the sunny days ahead! 

Community Corner 

Shoutout to our volunteer of the month, John Doe! Thank you for your incredible dedication and 

support! 

Stay connected with us on social media for more updates and fun contests! 

Until next month, 

Your Friendly Newsletter Team 


